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Subject: - INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN A COMPREHENSIVE WORKSHOP
SERIES ON POVERTY ESTIMATION

Ministry of Planning Development and Special Initiatives vide letter
No. 11(25)PA/PC/2018 dated 23" September 2024 has requested the nomination of
2 participants from this Division's to attend a Comprehensive Workshop Series on
Poverty Estimation. The training series will cover the following topics:-

I. Handling of HIES and PSLM using STATA.
ii. Training on Monetary Poverty Measurement.
iii. Estimate of Multidimensional Poverty in Pakistan.

2. The first series “Handling of HIES and PSLM using STATA”. Wil
tentatively be held from the fourth week of October 2024 at National Institute of
Banking and Faineance (NIBAF), 1 Pitras Bukhari Road, H-8/1, Islamabad. As the
workshop will involve data management and analysis, it is essential that the nominees
have a working knowledge of Statistical Soft Wares (particularly STATA) to fully engage
with the material and benefit from the session. It may kindly be noted that the
participants nominated for this workshop will remain the same for the entire series to
ensure continuity in learning and application.

3. All interested Officers (BPS-17 & above) of Finance Division are
requested to furnish their nominations, duly recommended by the AFS concerned to
QA-I Section by 04.10.2024. For further quires, you may contact Mr. Barkat Ali at Cell:
0342-7270304 and through his email: barkathaseer@gmail.com.

(Aamir Habib Abbasi)
Dy. Secretary (QA/PMDU)

All Officers (BPS-17 & above), Finance Division Islamabad
Finance Division’s U.O No.F.3 (11) QA-1/2024 dated 01.10.2024

Copy to:-

o Webmaster, with the request to upload the circular on this Division’s website.



